
 
 
Not On The Back Foot 
	

St Gregory’s School have organised a talk on cyber-safety for parents run by 

parents and have kindly offered the opportunity for our parents to attend.  

 

If you are interested in attending this talk, please email CKIS Reception on 

ckis@charltonkings-inf.gloucs.sch.uk giving your name and how many of you will be 

attending so that we can inform St Gregory’s.  

 

Please note that the talk is for parents and not children.  

 

Date:  21st March, 2018 

Time:  7.00pm 

Venue:  The Catholic School of St Gregory the Great 

  St James’ Square, Cheltenham  GL50 3QG 

Parking:  Free, onsite on the school playground 

 

 

 

	


